Shire of Tammin
Public Notice

Office Closure

The Shire Administration Office and Works Department will be
unavailable from 12 noon Tuesday 28" September 2021. Office will re-
open 9am Wednesday 29" September 2021.

For urgent matters please contact Chief Executive Officer, Gary Martin,
on 0499 300 655 or Manager of Works & Services, Fabian Houbrechts,
on 0437 371 101.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

ary Martin
Chief Executive Officer
24" September 2021



